
 

 

Internal 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Niemann, Burkhard -44189 08.11.2023 
 
 
Product Discontinuation 
 
 
Dear Madame and Sir 
 

WAGO products are subject to a long-life cycle. New variants/types and articles are continuously being 

developed, completing and optimizing the existing product range.  

 

However, the life cycle of each product is not endless, and we herewith would like to inform you that an item of 

WAGO-series 210 will be discontinued. 

 

 

Concerned product: 

 

The affected product is 210-296 (aluminum carrier rail; 15 x 5.5 mm; 1 mm thick, 2 m long; unslotted) 

 

 

End of Sale: 

 

09.11.2023 has been foreseen as the End of Sale for the mentioned product. The End of Sale is the latest 

order date where you can order the item. After the End of Sale, no further order can/will be processed any 

more. 

 

Unfortunately, in this case we have to bring forward the end of sale drastically, as the above-mentioned 

product is unfortunately no longer be produced by our suppliers. 

 

 

End of Delivery: 

 

15.07.2024 has been defined as last delivery date. This means that up to this date the orders which were 

received until the End of Sale will be delivered. 

 

 

End of Service & Repair (EOSR): 

 

For this product we will continue the service for technical drawing requests, guarantee cases, etc. until the 

15.07.2026. 
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Alternative options: 

 

The named, discontinued product can be replaced with the WAGO-product 210-295 (steel carrier rail; 15 x 5.5 

mm; 1 mm thick; 2 m long; unslotted; according to EN 60715; silver-colored). The only difference between 

both products is the material. 

 

- 210-296 (discontinued) → aluminum 

- 210-295 (alternative) → steel 

 

In case of any questions, we explicitly offer you the support of our field service. 
 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
WAGO GmbH & Co. KG 

 

 
Your local contact 
Name sales representative 
Name/ Adress WAGO office 
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